Poon 1993 Competitive Strategy
Yeah, reviewing a ebook poon 1993 competitive strategy could amass your close
contacts listings. This is just one of the solutions for you to be successful.
As understood, triumph does not recommend that you have wonderful points.
Comprehending as capably as deal even more than other will manage to pay for
each success. next to, the pronouncement as well as perspicacity of this poon
1993 competitive strategy can be taken as capably as picked to act.

Encyclopedia of Tourism Jafar Jafari 2002-09-11 In fewer than three hundred
years tourism has become a global service industry of great economic, cultural
and political importance. Published to critical acclaim, the Encyclopedia of
Tourism - now available as a Routledge World Reference title - is the
definitive one-volume reference source to this challenging multisectoral
industry and multi disciplinary field of study. Comprising over one thousand
entries, this volume has been written by an international team of contributors
to provide a comprehensive guide to both the manifest and hidden dimensions of
tourism. It explores the wide range of definitions, concepts, perspectives and
institutions and includes: comprehensive coverage of key issues and concepts
definitions of all terms and acronyms entries on the significant institutions,
associations and journals in the field country-specific tourism profiles, from
Greece to Japan and Kenya to Peru thorough analysis of the trends and patterns
of tourism development and growth. The extensive cross-referencing and
comprehensive index will assist the reader in making links between the diverse
aspects of tourism studies, and the suggestions for further reading are
invaluable.
Strategic Management for the Hospitality and Tourism Industry Vincent Sabourin
2021-12-29 This vital volume clearly explains cutting-edge theories and views
on strategic management in applied management fundamentals in the hospitality
and tourism industry. The author discusses the latest in strategic thinking and
provides information on implementing models within specific contexts, such as
culture and profit and nonprofit organizations. He also looks at the political,
economic, social, and technological changes that significantly affect tourism
and hospitality. The volume is distinguished by its thoughtful analysis and
review of related hospitality case studies and the management approaches
employed and sheds light on ever-the emerging management and operation issues
in the tourism and hospitality sector. The book employs an abundance of case
studies that illustrate the concepts and models discussed, with examples from
such heavyweights in the industry as Disney and Euro Disney, Aer Lingus,
British Airways, Four Seasons, Holiday Inn, Marriot, Sofitel, Starwood Hotels,
and more. Key features of the book include: Cutting-edge approach: Applies
advanced and recent strategic management views to the tourism and hospitality
field. Critical treatment: Provides critical discussions about whether and how
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strategic models/theories can be applied in the hospitality and tourism field.
Sensitive to specific contexts: As the tourism and hospitality industry has
become one of the largest industries worldwide, discusses how strategic
management concepts can be applied in different cultures and profit and
nonprofit tourism organizations. Extensive case studies: Provides supporting
case studies related to the strategy content, context, and process from
international industries such as Aer Lingus, Accor, Marriott and Ryanair.
Organization of the book: Each of the chapters within the case study sections
employs a thorough pedagogic structure consisting of a concise introduction,
examples and case analysis, discussion points, exercises, and further reading.
This book is designed to provoke thought and debate about strategic management
and myriad other issues. It will be valuable for students, academics,
universities offering hospitality and tourism, and hospitality and tourism
professionals.
Progress in Tourism Marketing Metin Kozak 2007-06-07 The aim of this book are
two-fold: (1) to evaluate the current progress of theoretical approaches to
tourism marketing and (2) to show the ways to further develop the concept of
tourism marketing for application within tourist destinations and individual
businesses and evaluate its potential impact on performance improvement. The
structure is based upon the inclusion of an introduction and four main parts,
namely IT marketing, destination competitiveness, image measurement, and
consumer behaviour. There is a brief introduction for each part prior to the
discussion of specific chapters just to make the readers familiar with their
content. The editors believe that there is a need for information on how to
better apply both traditional and contemporary marketing tools in order to be
more competitive within the international arena. Metin Kozak serves as an
Associate Professor of Marketing in the School of Tourism and Hotel Management,
Mugla University, Turkey. Also, he is a visiting fellow in the Department of
Marketing, University of Namur, Belgium. Following a successful career within
the last five years (since the approval of PhD degree in 2000), Metin has
received two awards to mark his achievements. In 2001, his PhD dissertation on
benchmarking was nominated, by the EFQM- EU, among the best three PhD studies
on TQM. In 2004, by a committee of the Turkish Tourism Investors’ Association,
he was awarded the grand prize of the tourism researcher of the year 2003 in
Turkey. He has published mainly in tourism journals and authored a book on
Destination Benchmarking. His main research interests focus on consumer
behavior, benchmarking, competitiveness, cross-cultural research, destination
management and marketing, and European tourist markets. Luisa Andreu is
Assistant Professor of Marketing in the Department of Marketing, University of
Valencia, Spain. She obtained her Master's degree in Tourism from the
International Centre for Tourism, Bournemouth University, UK, and a Ph.D. in
Business Administration from the University of Valencia, Spain. She is a member
of the Spanish Association of Scientifics in Tourism. She has published various
articles in Annals of Tourism Research, Tourism Management, European Journal of
Marketing, Journal of Travel and Tourism Marketing, among others. She has
presented papers at several conferences organized by the European Marketing
Academy, Academy of Marketing Science, CPTHL, and State of the Art: Tourism.
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She has also involved in numerous academic and industrial projects. Her
research interests include consumer behavior and cross-cultural issues in
service marketing.
Tourism Management and Policy Tan Ern Ser 2002-04-10 Tourism development is not
merely about boosting tourist figures and bringing in more tourist dollars.
Undoubtedly, it has to do with developing tourism resources, infrastructure,
products, and attractions, but it is also about a society, polity, and economy
meeting the challenges of globalization, the new millennium, and nationbuilding. This book deals with those issues from different perspectives and
through the case of Singapore, a city-state highly integrated into the global
economy. It addresses specific areas like tourism manpower, theme parks, and
beaches, as well as the broader issues of economic strategy, political economy,
and culture. Collectively, the articles in this book provide readers with a
sense of where Singapore has gone and where it is in terms of tourism
management and policy. Contents:Tourism Plans:Tourism in Singapore: An Overview
of Policies and Issues (B S A Yeoh et al.)Singapore's New Economic Initiatives
and Implications for Tourism (L Low)Tourism 21 and Singapore's Tourism
Satellite Accounts (C Khoo)Regionalisation as a Strategy for Singapore's
Tourism Development (E Tham)Gateways, Hubs and Destinations: Transportation
Hierarchies in Southeast Asia (N Sriram et al.)Tourism Resources and
Infrastructure:Developments in the Air Transport Industry: Implications for
Singapore Tourism (A T H Chin)Modelling Competency: An Example from the
Singapore Tourism Industry (C L Chong et al.)Effects of the Regional Financial
Turmoil on Gazetted Hotels in Singapore (B Boon & L Chin)The Business of
Pleasure: Singapore as a Tourism Business Centre (T C Chang)Impact of Tourism
on the Retail Trade in Singapore: A Quantitative Assessment (J S Yong)Tourism
Products:Theme Parks in Singapore (P Teo & B S A Yeoh)The Cruise Industry of
Southeast Asia: Singapore's Perspective (L K Lee & K C Liow)Managing Beach
Tourism in Singapore (P P Wong)Marketing Authenticity in Tourism: Success and
Limitations (K H C Chia)Convention Tourism Development in Singapore: A Study of
the Delegates' Family Members (V T S Seah) Readership: Undergraduates, graduate
students and researchers in economics, management, business and sociology.
Keywords:Singapore;Tourism â Management;Tourism â Policy;Tourism â
Information Technology;Tourism â Infrastructure;Tourism â Products;Tourism
â Attractions;Tourism â Globalization;Tourism â Theme Parks;Tourism â
CultureReviews:“… the volume makes a worthy contribution to the broader
literature examining tourism management and policy … it offers readers insights
into how things are done in Singapore and the issues and challenges confronting
specific tourism activities. Students, researchers, and practitioners of the
industry in Singapore will definitely find this valuable. Those from further
afield may also find the collection informative and enlightening … a variety of
insights may be gleaned that may prove to be of value to audiences in other
countries.”Pacific Tourism Review
The Management of Tourism Lesley Pender 2005 This text provides detailed
coverage of the breadth of issues involved in the management of tourism
businesses. It explains and supports fundamental business management aspects
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whilst examining specific techniques required for the successful management of
a variety of tourism businesses.
Research Paradigm Considerations for Emerging Scholars Anja Pabel 2021-05-12
This book provides insights into the lived experiences of researchers as they
negotiate the undulating terrain of the world of paradigms and seek to find
their niche. Each chapter presents the journeys of postgraduate candidates,
early career researchers and established scholars, starting with an overview of
their paradigm, the application of the paradigm to their specific research
context, and concluding with the authors reflecting on their identification
with and use of the paradigm. The volume acknowledges that determining the
paradigm that best aligns with a scholar’s personal ideologies and the
underlying assumptions of the research can be rather daunting, challenging and
perplexing to scholars who are starting their research journey. It offers an
accessible exploration of research paradigms and will be a valuable resource
for postgraduate researchers, emerging scholars and PhD supervisors.
Tourist Behaviour Philip L. Pearce 2019 Comprehensive and accessible, this
Companion offers a thorough investigation into both traditional and fresh
topics in tourist behaviour and experience. Arranged chronologically, the
chapters examine tourist experience from the very idea of a tourist visit to
the aftermath of returning home.
Strategic Management for Tourism, Hospitality and Events Nigel Evans 2015-01-30
Strategic Management for Tourism, Hospitality and Events is the must-have text
for students approaching this subject for the first time. It introduces
students to fundamental strategic management principles in a Tourism,
Hospitality and Events context and brings theory to life by integrating a host
of industry-based case studies and examples throughout. Among the new features
and topics included in this edition are: Extended coverage to Hospitality and
Events to reflect the increasing need and importance of a combined sector
approach to strategy New international Tourism, Hospitality and Events case
studies from both SME’s and large-scale businesses are integrated throughout to
show applications of strategic management theory, such as objectives, products
and markets and strategic implementation. Longer combined sector case studies
are also included at the end of the book for seminar work. New content on
emerging strategic issues affecting the tourism ,hospitality and events
industries, such as innovation, employment, culture and sustainability Web
Support for tutors and students providing explanation and guidelines for
instructors on how to use the textbook and case studies, additional exercises,
case studies and video links for students. This book is written in an
accessible and engaging style and structured logically with useful features
throughout to aid students’ learning and understanding. This book is an
essential resource to Tourism, Hospitality and Events students.
The Leadership Imperative Andrew Spencer 2014-08-11 This innovative work
combines the fields of e-tourism adoption and strategic management, and
identifies the combination of antecedents of technology adoption by distilling
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factors to identify the key determinant of the adoption of the internet for
sales and marketing purposes in small, owner-managed travel firms. While it
focuses on travel firms in Jamaica, it examines the general issue of firm
characteristics which are associated with adoption behaviour such as strategy
and resources, as well as external factors such as culture and the digital
divide. In addition to external and firm factors, personal factors such as
ownership and leadership are explored at various stages of adoption. The
findings indicate that the role of leadership is much more significant than has
been previously posited, and this book therefore recommends a new theoretical
model with practical implications for determining technology adoption.
Technology Adoption in the Caribbean Tourism Industry Andrew Spencer 2020-10-31
This book investigates the adoption of Information and Communication
Technologies (ICTs) in Caribbean travel firms, particularly for sales and
marketing purposes. By examining the decision-making process in tourism
companies deciding whether to become more dependent on digital capabilities and
artificial intelligence, this text seeks to understand the role of strategy and
resources in technology adoption. Further, the author assesses the role of
factors both external (such as culture) and internal (such as leadership) in
this strategic process. Economies in the Caribbean are reliant on tourism to
bring prosperity to the region, and with the onset of the COVID-19 pandemic,
the industry is being forced to transform the way it operates. With
implications for those studying organizational behavior as well as strategic
and tourism management, this study analyzes rapid change in this pivotal
industry.
ISCONTOUR 2019 Tourism Research Perspectives Christian Maurer 2019-03-28 The
International Student Conference in Tourism Research (ISCONTOUR) offers
students a unique platform to present their research and establish a mutual
knowledge transfer forum for attendees from academia, industry, government and
other organisations. The annual conference, which is jointly organized by the
IMC University of Applied Sciences Krems and the Management Center Innsbruck,
takes place alternatively at the locations Krems and Innsbruck. The conference
research chairs are Prof. (FH) Mag. Christian Maurer (University of Applied
Sciences Krems) and Prof. (FH) Mag. Hubert Siller (Management Center
Innsbruck). The target audience include international bachelor, master and PhD
students, graduates, lecturers and professors from the field of tourism and
leisure management as well as businesses and anyone interested in cutting-edge
research of the conference topic areas. The conference topics include marketing
and management, tourism product development and sustainability, information and
communication technologies, finance and budgeting, and human resource
management.
Global Experience Industries Jens Christensen 2009-08-30 The experience economy
is a fourth economic field different from commodities, goods and services.
Experiences are an economic value added to a product or identical with the
product. When you buy an experience, you pay to spend time enjoying a series of
memorable events that a company stages to engage the customer in a personal
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way. The experience dimension has moved into a predominant place since the
1990s, fueled by an expanding global and digital economy. In developed
countries, people get richer and more individualized and having met all basic
materiel needs, they focus increasingly on personal development and self
realization. Demand for experience-based products increases, such as tourism
and sports as well as film, music and other contents of media and interactive
technologies. Furthermore, the demand for experience values is extended to
include any product and dimension of modern societies, such as the design of
houses, furniture, clothes, cars, computers, etc. This is not a completely new
story. Commercial entertainment and design has been around for a century or so.
And in addition, universal values of love, sex, belief, family and the meaning
of life have always been vital to human beings. What is new is the fact that
capitalism is invading more and more fields of experiences connected with
emotions and the extension of life proportions. In all developed countries and
increasingly on a global scale, a series of expanding industries have emerged
to supply the market with experience-oriented goods. In this book, the business
development of markets and industries is covered from tourism, to media and
entertainment, and from design to sex, including leading companies and trends
in all industries involved.
Economics of Sustainable Tourism Fabio Cerina 2010-10-04 Tourism is one of the
world's largest industries and one of its fastest growing economic sectors
helping to generate income and employment for local people. At the same time,
it has many negative outsourced effects on the environment and local culture.
Achieving a more sustainable pattern of tourism development is high on the
global agenda aiming to meet human needs while preserving the environment now
and for the future. The Economics of Sustainable Tourism aims to critically
explore how tourism economic development can move closer to a sustainable ideal
from a firm economic analytic anchor. Grounded in economic theory and
application it analyzes tourist’s satisfaction and impacts of tourism on the
host community, investigates the productivity of the industry and identify
factors which could increase economic and sustainable development such as trade
relationships. It offers further insight into how destinations sustainability
can be measured, economic benefits of a more sustainable destination and sets
the agenda for future research. The book includes a range of theoretical and
empirical perspectives and includes cutting edge research from international
scholars. This significant volume provides a new perspective on the sustainable
tourism debate and will be a valuable read for students, researchers, academics
of Tourism and Economics.
Developments in Tourism Research David Airey 2007-09-20 This book aims to be a
showcase for cutting edge research offering a high-edited selection of the best
paper submitted to the 2006 tourism conference at the University of Surrey,
which itself is a celebration of 40 years of tourism education at the
University. The emphasis of the book is on contributions which offer new
insights and approaches to tourism research rather than case studies or
applications of existing research methods to new contexts, and this is where
the book is unique.
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Positioning and Branding Tourism Destinations for Global Competitiveness
Hashim, Rahmat 2019-01-18 Market positioning and branding has evolved from a
peripheral process in the marketing effort to a critical process in any
strategic planning initiative. Effective positioning will result in a strong
brand that develops an emotional and productive two-way relationship.
Positioning and Branding Tourism Destinations for Global Competitiveness
focuses on utilizing destination branding and content marketing for sustainable
growth and competitive advantage within the tourism and hospitality industry,
including tools and techniques for travel branding and best practices for
better tourism management strategies. Featuring coverage on a broad range of
topics such as hospitality, brand loyalty, and knowledge transfer, this book is
ideally designed for industry professionals including those within the hotel,
leisure, transportation, theme park, and food service sectors, policymakers,
practitioners, researchers, and students.
Knowledge Sharing and Quality Assurance in Hospitality and Tourism Noel Scott
2013-05-13 Learn both theory and practice of knowledge management Sir Francis
Bacon once wrote, “Knowledge is power.” Knowledge Sharing and Quality Assurance
in Hospitality and Tourism provides strategies to grab that power and the
competitive edge in the tourism industry through knowledge management (KM) and
quality assurance. Leading tourism and hospitality experts offer the latest
theory and practical frameworks to expand the knowledge needed for creating and
maintaining success at destinations around the world. Each cogent chapter
provides fresh directions for future research and the creation of effective
ways to share and use knowledge. As the tourism and hospitality industry
expands, the competition increases as the search continues for ways to ensure
quality, know the consumer, and discover the best standards of destination
operation. Knowledge Sharing and Quality Assurance in Hospitality and Tourism
is a unique foundational text that clearly explains the theory and practical
management of knowledge in this lucrative, very competitive industry. Knowledge
theory is used to explore organizational functioning, change issues, and
operations at destinations in industry clusters and networks. Chapters are
extensively referenced. Topics in Knowledge Sharing and Quality Assurance in
Hospitality and Tourism include: the role of higher education in transferring
knowledge into practice four kinds of benchmarking e-mail response quality
quality management at the destination level and its path to knowledge sharing
tourism managers knowledge needs—the knowledge type, where the knowledge is
available, and sharing that knowledge between academics and the industry
strategic planning in knowledge management three element framework of knowledge
management assessment a case study of an international tourism project and the
use of knowledge management a case study of best practice in tourism research
dissemination in Quebec and Queensland Knowledge Sharing and Quality Assurance
in Hospitality and Tourism is crucial, idea-sparking reading perfect for
tourism researchers, tourism managers, administrators, educators, and students.
Organizational Learning and Knowledge: Concepts, Methodologies, Tools and
Applications Management Association, Information Resources 2011-07-31
Organizational Learning and Knowledge: Concepts, Methodologies, Tools and
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Applications demonstrates exhaustively the many applications, issues, and
techniques applied to the science of recording, categorizing, using and
learning from the experiences and expertise acquired by the modern
organization. A much needed collection, this multi-volume reference presents
the theoretical foundations, research results, practical case studies, and
future trends to both inform the decisions facing today's organizations and the
establish fruitful organizational practices for the future. Practitioners,
researchers, and academics involved in leading organizations of all types will
find useful, grounded resources for navigating the ever-changing organizational
landscape.
Sustainable Island Tourism Patrizia Modica 2016-12-19 Tourism continues to
grow, and as the industry develops, it is important for researchers and
practitioners to fully understand and examine issues such as sustainability,
competiveness, and stakeholder quality of life in tourism centres around the
world. Focusing on the unique perspective of island tourism destinations, this
book outlines impacts on, and potential strategies for protecting, the natural
environment, local economy, and local culture. A timely and important read for
researchers, students and practitioners of tourism, this book also provides a
valuable resource for researchers of sustainability and environmental science.
Innovation in Tourism--creating Customer Value Peter Keller 2005
International Handbook on the Economics of Tourism L. Dwyer 2007-09-24 Tourism
economics is a rapidly expanding field of research and interest in the subject
has been growing steadily over the past decade. As a field of study it is one
of the small band of areas, such as energy and transport economics, that draws
on, and applies, developments in general economics. This highly accessible and
comprehensive Handbook presents a cutting edge discussion of the state of
tourism economics and its likely directions in future research. Leading
researchers in the field explore a wide range of topics including: demand and
forecasting, supply, transport, taxation and infrastructure, evaluation and
application for policy-making. Each chapter includes a discussion of its
relevance and importance to the tourism economics literature, an overview of
its main contributions and themes, a critical evaluation of existing literature
and an outline of issues for further conceptual and applied research. Larry
Dwyer and Peter Forsyth have assembled a fascinating Handbook that will be an
invaluable and much welcomed reference book for tourism economics scholars and
researchers at all levels of academe. General economics scholars will also find
much to engage them within the book.
Strategic Management for Travel and Tourism Nigel Evans 2012-04-27 Strategic
Management for Travel and Tourism is the must-have text for students studying
travel and tourism. It brings theory to life by using industry-based case
studies, and in doing so, 'speaks the language' of the Travel and Tourism
student. Among the new features and topics included in this edition are: *
international case studies from large-scale businesses such as Airtours,
MyTravel and South West Airlines * user-friendly applications of strategic
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management theory, such as objectives, products and markets and strategic
implementation, together with illustrative case studies, and longer case
studies for seminar work and summaries * contemporary strategic issues
affecting travel and tourism organizations, such as vertical integration and
strategic alliances Strategic Management for Travel and Tourism is a wellrounded book, ideal for all undergraduate and postgraduate students focusing on
strategy in travel and tourism.
Competitiveness of the Singapore Economy Mun Heng Toh 1998 This volume provides
an intensive review of the economic competitiveness of Singapore's economy. It
identifies and analyses the strategies which will allow the economy to retain
its competitive advantage in the years ahead in an increasingly globalised
economic environment, considerably liberalised international trading and
investment climate, and with regional economies challenging the country's
competitive edge as a regional transportation hub, international financial
centre and a primary regional centre for technology and education. Dialogues
and interviews with managers and CEOs of industries in the private and public
sectors are also included.
Cultural Implications of Knowledge Sharing, Management and Transfer:
Identifying Competitive Advantage Harorimana, Deogratias 2009-08-31 "This book
illustrates, compares, and discusses models, perspectives, and approaches
involved in the distribution, administration, and transmission of knowledge
across organizations"--Provided by publisher.
Strategic Management for Travel and Tourism Nigel Evans 2012-04-27 Strategic
Management for Travel and Tourism is the must-have text for students studying
travel and tourism. It brings theory to life by using industry-based case
studies, and in doing so, 'speaks the language' of the Travel and Tourism
student. Among the new features and topics included in this edition are: *
international case studies from large-scale businesses such as Airtours,
MyTravel and South West Airlines * user-friendly applications of strategic
management theory, such as objectives, products and markets and strategic
implementation, together with illustrative case studies, and longer case
studies for seminar work and summaries * contemporary strategic issues
affecting travel and tourism organizations, such as vertical integration and
strategic alliances Strategic Management for Travel and Tourism is a wellrounded book, ideal for all undergraduate and postgraduate students focusing on
strategy in travel and tourism.
Capacity Building Through Heritage Tourism Surabhi Srivastava 2021-03-22 This
volume provides a comprehensive account of the valuable tangible and intangible
benefits of the development of heritage tourism. Tourism development is widely
acknowledged as a crucial tool to foster the development of rural and urban
areas. To this end, this book presents nine case studies from international
authors that reflect how tourism development is helpful—economically, socially,
and otherwise—for community capacity building. The case studies from the
countries of Spain, Portugal, Australia, Dubai, Bangladesh, Nigeria, and India
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demonstrate the uses of various management strategies and methods for rural and
urban areas, and cover some of the major topics related to community-based
tourism, community capacity building, and community participation in developing
heritage tourism. Chapters consider the conservation of heritage resources and
tourism promotion of destinations that provide opportunities to local
communities to strengthen their economies and social standards. Key features:
water conservation in urban landscape as natural, cultural, and historic
tourism resources spiritual and religious heritage tourism cultural tourism and
the support of public and private funds economic development and its effect on
cultural and natural resources public-private-partnerships to ensure
sustainable development talent management challenges tribal tourism and tribal
festivals, which are the mirror of their culture and could be major tourist
attractions The methodologies and proposed management strategies discussed by
the book's researchers and professors will be valuable for policymakers,
administrators, tourism promoters, researchers, and academicians who are
involved with the tourism industry.
International Encyclopedia of Hospitality Management Abraham Pizam 2010 The
International Encyclopedia of Hospitality Management is the definitive
reference work for any individual studying or working in the hospitality
industry. This new edition updates and significantly revises 25% of the entries
and has an additional 20 new entries. New online material makes it the most upto-date and accessible Hospitality Management encyclopedia on the market. It
covers all of the relevant issues in the field of hospitality management from
both a sectoral level: Lodging, Restaurants/Food service, Time-share, Clubs and
Events as well as a functional one: Accounting & Finance, Marketing, Strategic
Management, Human Resources, Information Technology and Facilities Management.
Its unique user-friendly structure enables readers to find exactly the
information they require at a glance; whether they require broad detail which
takes a more crosssectional view across each subject field, or more focused
information which looks closely at specific topics and issues within the
hospitality industry today.
The Competitive Destination J. R. Brent Ritchie 2003 The purpose of this book
is to provide a framework for understanding the complex and multifaceted nature
of the factors that affect destination competitiveness. It provides guidance on
how to create successful destinations by developing and presenting a conceptual
model of destination competitiveness that recognizes the importance of
sustainability for long-term success. The book is both theoretically sound and
managerially useful. It is intended to appeal to both academic researchers and
industry professionals and practitioners. Anyone with an interest in the
enhancement of a destination's competitiveness from nations to small towns or
regions will find this book invaluable.
Handbook of Research on Smart Technology Applications in the Tourism Industry
Çeltek, Evrim 2020-01-17 In today’s modernized society, certain technologies
have become more applicable within many professional fields and are much easier
to implement. This includes the tourism industry, where smart technology has
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provided a range of new marketing possibilities including more effective sales
tactics and delivering a more personalized customer experience. As the scope of
business analytics continues to expand, professionals need research on the
various applications of smart technology within the field of tourism. The
Handbook of Research on Smart Technology Applications in the Tourism Industry
is an essential reference source that discusses the use of intelligent systems
in tourism as well as their influence on consumer relationships. Featuring
research on topics such as digital advertising, wearable technology, and
consumer behavior, this book is ideally designed for travel agents, tour
developers, restaurateurs, hotel managers, tour directors, airlines, marketers,
researchers, managers, hospitality professionals, policymakers, business
strategists, researchers, academicians, and students seeking coverage on the
use of smart technologies in tourism.
Tourism, Technology and Competitive Strategies Auliana Poon 1993 Tourism, the
worlds fastest growing industry, is now entering a more mature phase. During
the 1970s and 1980s mass tourism, with its rigid, standardized packages,
developed rapidly and provided many consumers with their first experiences of
international travel. Today, a complex and multi-faceted industry, tourism
faces growing pressures - consumer demand for more individually tailored
holidays, an increasingly competitive operational environment, opportunities
provided by new technology and growing environmental concerns.This book
analyses the major challenges facing tourism today. The author highlights the
central role of information technology in creating mass tourism by the
mid-1970s, and how this technology and innovation is creating a new best
practice of flexibility, market segmentation and diagonal integration within
tourism. The book demonstrates how companies in the industry can enhance their
competitiveness in the market place. Aimed at both academics and industry
practitioners, this original and challenging work will attract a wide
readership.
Tourism, Development and Growth John J. Pigram 2005-10-05 Distinguishing
between sustainable development and sustainable tourism, the authors examine
whether, and in what form, tourism can contribute to sustainable development
and growth. Focusing on different types of tourism appropriate to particular
situations, the team of leading contributors draws on examples from around the
world - Canada, USA, Spain, Belgium, UK, Australia - to explore tourism's
contribution to the economic, social, political and environmental advancement
of developing countries and the importance of tourism in industrialised
nations. This book examines the new policies and initiatives established by
both the private sector and the state to pursue sustainable tourism growth and
identifies the opportunities and challenges inherent in achieving it.
International Encyclopedia of Hospitality Management 2nd edition Abraham Pizam
2012-06-25 The International Encyclopedia of Hospitality Management is the
definitive reference work for any individual studying or working in the
hospitality industry. There are 185 Hospitality Management degrees in the UK
alone. This new edition updates and significantly revises twenty five per cent
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of the entries and has an additional twenty new entries. New online material
makes it the most up-to-date and accessible hospitality management encyclopedia
on the market. It covers all of the relevant issues in the field of hospitality
management from a sectoral level (lodging, restaurants/food service, timeshare, clubs and events) as well as a functional one (accounting and finance,
marketing, strategic management, human resources, information technology and
facilities management). Its unique, user-friendly structure enables readers to
find exactly the information they require at a glance – whether they require
broad detail that takes a more cross-sectional view across each subject field
or more focused information that looks closely at specific topics and issues
within the hospitality industry today.
Digital Culture and E-Tourism: Technologies, Applications and Management
Approaches Lytras, Miltiadis 2010-11-30 "This edition fosters multidisciplinary
discussion and research on the adoption of information and communication
technologies (ICT) in the contexts of culture and tourism, investigating how
emerging technologies and new managerial models and strategies can promote
sustainable development for culture and tourism"--Provided by publisher.
Marketing Island Destinations Acolla Lewis-Cameron 2010-10-13 Over the past
three decades, tourism has emerged as a major force in the global economy, with
most countries, whether developed or developing, having increasing
opportunities to participate, as both host and guest, in this socioeconomic
phenomenon. Competition for a share of the tourism market has intensified as
rapid tourism developments have been undertaken by various destinations in an
attempt to reap those economic benefits from one of the world’s leading
industries. The growth in tourism has propelled significant changes in the way
in which destinations are managed and marketed. The challenge for many small
island destinations is how to become or remain competitive. It is against this
background that destination marketing has assumed the critical role of ensuring
that the destination lifecycle does not enter into a stage of saturation and
decline and the destination is able to adapt to the changing marketplace, seize
opportunities and sustain its vitality.This book takes a holistic approach and
considers marketing from a macro perspective, from the view of the destination.
Visions for Global Tourism Industry Murat Kasimoglu 2012-04-18 We have been
witnessing huge competition among the organisations in the business world.
Companies, NGO's and governments are looking for innovative ways to compete in
the global tourism market. In the classical literature of business the main
purpose is to make a profit. However, if purpose only focus on the profit it
will not to be easy for them to achieve. Nowadays, it is more important for
organisations to discover how to create a strong strategy in order to be more
competitive in the marketplace. Increasingly, organisations have been using
innovative approaches to strengthen their position. Innovative working enables
organisations to make their position much more competitive and being much more
value-orientated in the global tourism industry. In this book, we are pleased
to present many papers from all over the world that discuss the impact of
tourism business strategies from innovative perspectives. This book also will
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help practitioners and academician to extend their vision in the light of
scientific approaches.
The Economic Geography of the Tourist Industry Keith G. Debbage 2003-09-02 The
Economic Geography of the Tourist Industry bridges the gap between tourism
research and economic geography by bringing together leading academics in
geography, planning and tourism. The authors explain tourism's definitions and
examine whether tourism can be categorized as an industry. They provide
detailed analyses of key sectors, such as tour operators, airlines and the
hotel industry from a broad international perspective. The book also explores
issues such as business cycles, labour dynamics, entrepreneurship and the role
of the state in tourism and concludes that the production of tourism-related
services has characteristics commonly associated with 'harder' production
sectors, such manufacturing and producer services.
The Economics of Tourism Destinations Norbert Vanhove 2011-01-03 The
measurement of tourism is not an easy task. In the last decade there has been a
growing interest in the tourism world in new methods to measure demand and
supply of tourism. Fully revised and updated, The Economics of Tourism
Destinations, Second Edition provides a succinct guide to the economic aspects
of tourism for students and practitioners alike to decipher the methods of
measurement of supply, demand, trends and impacts. This book emphasizes new
aspects such as measurement of tourism (e.g. Tourism Satellite Account), supply
trends, competition models, macro evaluation of tourism projects and events and
the role of tourism in a development strategy. Each chapter combines theory and
practice and international case studies are provided.
Creating Island Resorts Brian King 2002-06-01 This work studies tropical island
resorts, the people who live and work there and the tourists who visit them.
The author includes, but goes beyond the more commonly encountered marketing
and economic analyses of resort destinations, by examining social, cultural,
mythical, environmental, organizational and political dimensions.
Economics of Tourism Destinations Norbert Vanhove 2012-08-21 The measurement of
tourism is not an easy task. The Economics of Tourism Destinations provides a
succinct guide to the economic aspects of tourism for students and
practitioners alike to decipher the methods of measurement of supply, demand,
trends and impacts. In nine chapters, The Economics of Tourism Destinations
takes the reader through the economic characteristic of the tourism sector, to
methods of measurement, tourism demand and supply, impacts and forecasting all
with the focus on tourism destinations. International case studies are used
throughout including tourism surveys in the UK and other European countries,
congress centre in Bruges and income generation in several destinations. Aimed
at year three undergraduates and postgraduate students, this text is suitable
for those on master levels courses and practitioners already in the industry.
Classic Reviews in Tourism Christopher P. Cooper 2003 Drawing together some of
the leading authors in tourism, this text provides state-of-the-art reviews of
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research in fields of tourism. The text also revisits classic reviews which
first appeared in Progress in Tourism, Recreation and Hospitality Management
series, over a decade before the publication of this title. Topics covered
include gender, alternative tourism, urban tourism, heritage tourism and
environmental auditing.
International Business and Tourism Tim Coles 2008-02-13 Whether it’s bungee
jumping in Queenstown or visiting the Guinness factory in Dublin, where we
travel – and what we do when we get there - has changed significantly in the
past twenty years. This innovative textbook explores what is possibly the most
unrecognized of international service industries, placing tourism in the
context of contemporary globalization and trade-in services. It provides new
perspectives on tourism as a form of international business, and the
implications for firms, the state and individuals. Split into four separate
sections, with introductions outlining the key themes in each, it examines
important topics such as: the role of governance and regulation in tourism
services the effects of increased global mobility on tourism entrepreneurship
how tourism businesses are becoming internationalized why other business
sectors are increasingly interested in tourism. Case studies are used
throughout to highlight important issues, from developments in the aviation
industry to the rise of working holidays. This book gets to the core of a
crucial service industry, and is essential reading for any researcher or
student of tourism or international business.
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